KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

Charter Schools Oversight Committee Meeting

February 4, 2008
1:30 p.m. – Conference Room B
In attendance:

Kiki Abrahamson

Liz Downing

Bill Hatch

Larry Nauta

Charlie Walsworth

Mo Sanders

Marty Anderson

Dave Jones

Jamie Harper
Carolyn Cannava

Jenny Neyman (recording secretary)

I. Approval of minutes/notes
A. Committee does not want detailed minutes of meetings posted on District Web page. Brief notes highlighting decisions and topics of discussion will be posted. 
II. Revised Charter School FAQ document was approved. Brochure format will be designed for distribution.
III. Fireweed space request

A. Mr. Jones presented floor plans of West Homer Elementary, with West Homer, Fireweed and shared spaces highlighted. Options for Fireweed having an additional classroom for K-2 in West Homer next year were discussed.
1. Mr. Jones presented a document highlighting areas of concern regarding Fireweed’s K-2 expansion in West Homer next year, taken from e-mails and other comments the District has received. The committee discussed several topics of concern, including playground, lunchroom, hallway and bathroom use; Fireweed’s long-term plan for growth; additional special services workload; enforcing out-of-attendance-area rules at West Homer; and possibilities for space use at West Homer.
IV. Meeting adjourned at 2:35 p.m.

